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Dear SEC - 

I urge you not to support the Northern Pass Proposal. It is very shortsighted in its consideration of the
environment, New Hampshire residents and aesthetics. The Northern Pass is a corporate move to
enhance its bottom line, indifferent to the potential damage to forests, wildlife, citizens and the beauty
of the countryside.

In hopes you will honor the thoughtful sentiment of all those citizens who are against this proposal,

Gwendolyn P. Dhesi

-- 
Gwendolyn P Dhesi
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